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Fury Aaron Allston 2007 Jacen Solo's
plans for galactic conquest are
threatened when his parents, Han and
Leia, join forces with the Corellian
rebels, while Luke struggles to deal
with his grief over the loss of his
wife, and Jaina, Jag, and Zekk search
for the assassin, unaware that their
nemesis is a master of Sith powers.
Original.
Fatal Alliance Sean Williams
2011-11-15 This Star Wars novel ties
in with the MMORPG of the same name,
and is written by Sean Williams, the
acclaimed science fiction author
whose previous Star Wars game tie-in
The Force Unleashed debuted at #1 in
the New York Times bestseller list.
3,500 years in the past of the faraway galaxy, when the Jedi and
Galactic Republic clashed with the
Sith Empire, smuggler Jet Nebula has
stumbled across a treasure richer
than he ever dreamed. The Hutts want
to auction it to the highest bidder,
be it the Republic or the Empire,
both of whom hope to bolster their
chances in the coming conflict. But
the Sith are interested too, and they
don't bargain with anyone; the Jedi
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High Council is sending someone to
investigate; a mysterious Mandalorian
is chasing something connected to a
long-forgotten crime; while a spy
plays every side at once. What Jet
has unearthed will surprise all of
them, and leave none of them
unchanged.
Star Wars: Tempest Runner (The High
Republic) Cavan Scott 2022-03-15
Delve into the cutthroat world of one
of the High Republic’s greatest foes,
the merciless Lourna Dee, in this
full script for the Star Wars audio
original Tempest Runner. The Nihil
storm has raged through the galaxy,
leaving chaos and grief in its wake.
Few of its raiders are as vicious as
the Tempest Runner Lourna Dee. She
stays one step ahead of the Jedi
Order at the helm of a vessel named
after one of the deadliest monsters
in the galaxy: herself. But no one
can outrun the defenders of the High
Republic forever. After the defeat of
her crew, Lourna falls into the hands
of the Jedi—but not before she hides
her identity, becoming just another
Nihil convict. Her captors fail to
understand the beast they have
cornered. Just like every fool she’s
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ever buried, their first mistake was
keeping her alive. Lourna is
determined to make underestimating
her their last. Locked up on a
Republic correctional ship, she’s
dragged across the galaxy to repair
the very damage she and her fellow
Tempest Runners inflicted. But as
Lourna plans her glorious escape, she
makes alliances that grow dangerously
close to friendships. Outside the
Nihil—separated from her infamous
ship, her terrifying arsenal, and her
feared name—Lourna must carve her own
path. But will it lead to redemption?
Or will she emerge as a deadlier
threat than ever before?
Star Wars: Legacy of the Force III Tempest Troy Denning 2012-10-31 As
the stand-off between the Galactic
Alliance and its rebellious member
states erupts into full-blown battle,
the new Corellian leadership develops
a desperate plan to draw the Hapan
Consortium into the war on their
side. But the plot poses a moral
quandry for Han and Leia Solo, who
cannot abide deliberately spreading
the war any more than they can the
murder of the Hapan Queen Mother, exJedi Knight Tenel Ka. Taking it upon
themselves to save her life - and
that of her young daughter, Allana the Solos set in motion a firestorm
of confusion and mayhem that will pit
children against parents, bring Luke
Skywalker into battle with his
foremost nemesis, and leave them at
the mercy of one of the Jedi's oldest
and most deadly enemies.
Star Wars: Legacy of the Force V Sacrifice Karen Traviss 2012-10-31
SACRIFICE is the fifth book in the 9book Legacy of the Force series, a
bold new Star Wars story arc for fans
of the New Jedi Order and the
franchise's most popular characters:
Luke, Han, and Leia. This is the
middle book in the series and the
second of three hardcovers. The
adventure continues, and one of our
betrayal-star-wars-legacy-of-the-force-1-aaron-allston

storylines comes to a crucial and
shocking climax. Things come to a
head in the galaxy of the Skywalker
and Solos when Jacen Solo makes a
horrifying decision from which there
is no going back. For Luke, Han and
Leia, nothing will ever be the same
again...
Bloodlines: Star Wars Legends (Legacy
of the Force) Karen Traviss
2008-04-29 A new era of exciting
adventures and shocking revelations
continues to unfold, as the legendary
Star Wars saga sweeps forward into
astonishing new territory. Civil war
looms as the fledgling Galactic
Alliance confronts a growing number
of rebellious worlds–and the
approaching war is tearing the
Skywalker and Solo families apart.
Han and Leia return to Han’s
homeworld, Corellia, the heart of the
resistance. Their children, Jacen and
Jaina, are soldiers in the Galactic
Alliance’s campaign to crush the
insurgents. Jacen, now a complete
master of the Force, has his own
plans to bring order to the galaxy.
Guided by his Sith mentor, Lumiya,
and with Luke’s young son Ben at his
side, Jacen embarks on the same path
that his grandfather Darth Vader once
did. And while Han and Leia watch
their only son become a stranger, a
secret assassin entangles the couple
with a dreaded name from Han’s past:
Boba Fett. In the new galactic order,
friends and enemies are no longer
what they seem. . . . Features a
bonus section following the novel
that includes a primer on the Star
Wars expanded universe, and over half
a dozen excerpts from some of the
most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!
Star Wars: Dark Nest III: The Swarm
War Troy Denning 2012-10-31 The third
and last book in the all-new trilogy
that will bridge the events of the
hugely popular New Jedi Order series,
which has sold four million copies to
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date, and our upcoming 9-book epic
Star Wars series to be published in
2006-2008. With the Jedi Order
splintered by conflicts of
conscience, and a war erupting
between the Killiks and Chiss that
could spread across the entire
galaxy, Luke Skywalker takes charge.
His bold plan will play all sides
against each other and carry those
closest to him deep into hostile
territory. It is also the only thing
standing between the galaxy and the
eternal war that his nephew, Jacen,
has foreseen in visions. For the Jedi
to succeed, they must step beyond the
reach of any galactic government and
undermine the war-making capabilities
of all sides -- and Luke Skywalker
must assume his fated role as true
master of the Jedi Order.
Star Wars Aaron Allston 2006 Jacen
Solo's plans for galactic conquest
are threatened when his parents, Han
and Leia, join forces with the
Corellian rebels, while Luke
struggles to deal with his grief over
the loss of his wife, and Jaina, Jag,
and Zekk search for the assassin.
Allies Christie Golden 2011 A secret
revealed with a blast from the
past... in the fifth novel in a
thrilling new story arc for fans of
the Legacy of the Force series, the
Dark Lords of the Sith, and the most
popular characters in Star Wars:
Luke, Han, and Leia.
Invincible: Star Wars Legends (Legacy
of the Force) Troy Denning 2008-05-13
No war can last forever. Now, in the
long and punishing battle between the
defiant champions of the New Jedi
Order and the juggernaut that is the
Galactic Alliance, the endgame is
finally at hand. With so much
lost–and nothing less than the course
of the future still at stake–there
can be no turning back. No matter the
consequences. The rebel cause is
losing ground under the twin blows of
Admiral Gilad Pellaeon’ s
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assassination and the death of Mara
Jade Skywalker. At the same time,
having gained the support of the
Imperial Remnant and its ruthlessly
efficient forces, the Galactic
Alliance, with the extraordinary
power and dark brilliance of newly
ascendant Sith Lord Darth Caedus at
its helm, may be unstoppable.
Tormented and torn between the call
of duty and the thirst for vengeance,
Luke has searched the Force and
beheld an unspeakable vision of the
galaxy enslaved under tyranny more
monstrous than even Palpatine’s. Now
it seems that the last, best hope
lies in mobilizing the scattered Jedi
for one decisive search-and-destroy
mission. The objective: eliminate
Darth Caedus. It’s a plan that will
be as difficult and dangerous to
execute as it is daring. For Caedus
is a scion of both the Skywalker and
Solo bloodlines whose command of the
Force surpasses even that of his
grandfather Darth Vader. There is
only one who is bound by destiny to
stand against him in what will surely
be a duel to the death, only one with
an outside chance of bringing down
the dark lord who was once Jacen
Solo. Failure is not an option. The
furious final moments between power
and peace are here, and whoever
confronts Darth Caedus will decide
the outcome–and the fate of those
left standing. Features a bonus
section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars
expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most
popular Star Wars books of the last
thirty years!
The Science of Star Wars Jeanne
Cavelos 2007-04-01 Could the science
fiction of Star Wars be the actual
science of tomorrow? -How close are
we to creating robots that look and
act like R2-D2 and C-3PO? -Can we
access a "force" with our minds to
move objects and communicate
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telepathically with each other? -How
might spaceships like the Millennium
Falcon make the exhilarating jump
into hyperspace? -What kind of
environment could spawn a Wookiee? Could a single blast from the Death
Star destroy an entire planet? -Could
light sabers possibly be built, and
if so, how would they work? -Do Star
Wars aliens look like "real" aliens
might? -What would living on a desert
planet like Tatooine be like? -Why
does Darth Vader require an
artificial respirator? Discover the
answers to these and many other
fascinating questions of physics,
astronomy, biology and more, as a
noted scientist and Star Wars
enthusiast explores The Science of
Star Wars.
Fury: Star Wars Legends (Legacy of
the Force) Aaron Allston 2008-04-29
Fighting alongside the Corellian
rebels, Han and Leia are locked in a
war against their son Jacen, who
grows more powerful and more
dangerous with each passing day.
Nothing can stop Jacen’s
determination to bring peace with a
glorious Galactic Alliance
victory–whatever the price. While
Luke grieves the loss of his beloved
wife and deals with his guilt over
killing the wrong person in
retaliation, Jaina, Jag, and Zekk
hunt for the real assassin, unaware
that the culprit commands Sith powers
that can cloud their minds and
misdirect their attacks–and even turn
them back on themselves. As Luke and
Ben Skywalker struggle to find their
place among the chaos, Jacen, shunned
by friends and family, launches an
invasion to rescue the only person
still loyal to him. But with the
battle raging on, and the galaxy
growing more turbulent and riotous,
there’s no question that it is Jacen
who is most wanted: dead or alive.
Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on
betrayal-star-wars-legacy-of-the-force-1-aaron-allston

the Star Wars expanded universe, and
over half a dozen excerpts from some
of the most popular Star Wars books
of the last thirty years!
Ascension: Star Wars Legends (Fate of
the Jedi) Christie Golden 2011-08-09
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER THE GALAXY
STANDS LEADERLESS. CAN THE JEDI SAVE
IT—OR WILL THEIR ENEMIES ENSLAVE IT?
The toppling of ruthless Natasi Daala
has left a political vacuum on
Coruscant and ignited a power
struggle between opposing factions
racing to claim control of the
Galactic Alliance. Surrounded by
hidden agendas, treacherous
conspiracies, and covert Sith agents,
the Jedi Order must keep the
government from collapsing into
anarchy—while facing the combined
threats of the resurgent Lost Sith
Tribe, a deposed dictator bent on
vengeance, and the enduring menace of
Abeloth, the profoundly evil entity
hungry to become a god. “[Christie]
Golden’s excellent storytelling
captures the essence of the beloved
space opera and should leave series
followers eagerly anticipating the
story’s conclusion.”—Library Journal
Conviction: Star Wars Legends (Fate
of the Jedi) Aaron Allston 2011-05-24
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The Jedi
have struck a blow against tyranny.
Can they strike down ultimate evil?
Chief of State Natasi Daala has been
overthrown, and the Jedi Order has
taken control of the Galactic
Alliance. But while the new governors
dismantle Daala’s draconian regime,
forces still loyal to the deposed
official are mobilizing a
counterstrike. And even the Jedi’s
new authority may not be enough to
save Tahiri Veila, the former Jedi
Knight and onetime Sith apprentice
convicted of treason for the killing
of Galactic Alliance officer Gilad
Pellaeon. Meanwhile, Luke and Ben
Skywalker are relentlessly pursuing
Abeloth, the powerful dark-side
4/10

Downloaded from zoobug.co.uk on June
30, 2022 by guest

entity bent on ruling the galaxy. But
as they corner their monstrous quarry
on the planet Nam Chorios, the two
lone Jedi must also face the fury of
the Sith death squadron bearing down
on them. And when Abeloth turns the
tables with an insidious ambush, the
Skywalkers’ quest threatens to become
a suicide mission. Features a bonus
section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars
expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most
popular Star Wars books of the last
thirty years!
Star Wars: Legacy of the Force VIII Revelation Karen Traviss 2012-09-30
In his new mantle as Sith Lord, Jacen
Solo's dark powers reach a peak as he
continues to crush opposition across
the warring galaxy and bring his
dream of a new order closer to
fruition. But those who once fought
at his side now turn against him, and
as his unexpected enemies rally to
the confederacy, Ben Skywalker
discovers the full and terrible truth
of how his mother died.
Outcast: Star Wars Legends (Fate of
the Jedi) Aaron Allston 2009-03-31
THE NEXT CHAPTER IN THE EXTRAORDINARY
HISTORY OF THE STAR WARS GALAXY
BEGINS HERE. . . . After a violent
civil war and the devastation wrought
by the now-fallen Darth Caedus, the
Galactic Alliance is in crisis–and in
need. From all corners, politicians,
power brokers, and military leaders
converge on Coruscant for a crucial
summit to restore order, negotiate
differences, and determine the future
of their unified worlds. But even
more critical, and far more
uncertain, is the future of the Jedi.
In a shocking move, Chief of State
Natasi Daala orders the arrest of
Luke Skywalker for failing to prevent
Jacen Solo’s turn to the dark side
and his subsequent reign of terror as
a Sith Lord. But it’s only the first
blow in an anti-Jedi backlash fueled
betrayal-star-wars-legacy-of-the-force-1-aaron-allston

by a hostile government and
suspicious public. When Jedi Knight
Valin Horn, scion of a politically
influential family, suffers a
mysterious psychotic break and
becomes a dangerous fugitive, the
Jedi become the target of a mediadriven witch hunt. Facing conviction
on the damning charges, Luke must
strike a bargain with the calculating
Daala: his freedom in exchange for
his exile from Coruscant and from the
Jedi Order. Though forbidden to
intervene in Jedi affairs, Luke is
determined to keep history from being
repeated. With his son, Ben, at his
side, Luke sets out to unravel the
shocking truth behind Jacen Solo’s
corruption and downfall. But the
secrets he uncovers among the
enigmatic Force mystics of the
distant world Dorin may bring his
quest–and life as he knows it–to a
sudden end. And all the while,
another Jedi Knight, consumed by the
same madness as Valin Horn, is headed
for Coruscant on a fearsome mission
that could doom the Jedi Order . . .
and devastate the entire galaxy.
Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on
the Star Wars expanded universe, and
over half a dozen excerpts from some
of the most popular Star Wars books
of the last thirty years!
Betrayal: Star Wars Legends (Legacy
of the Force) Aaron Allston
2008-04-29 This is the era of Luke
Skywalker’s legacy: the Jedi Master
has unified the order into a cohesive
group of powerful Jedi Knights. But
as the new era begins, planetary
interests threaten to disrupt this
time of relative peace, and Luke is
plagued with visions of an
approaching darkness. Evil is rising
again–out of the best intentions–and
it looks as if the legacy of the
Skywalkers may come full circle.
Honor and duty will collide with
friendship and blood ties as the
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Skywalker and Solo clans find
themselves on opposing sides of an
explosive conflict with potentially
devastating repercussions for both
families, for the Jedi order, and for
the entire galaxy. When a mission to
uncover an illegal missile factory on
the planet Adumar ends in a violent
ambush–from which Jedi Knight Jacen
Solo and his protégé and cousin, Ben
Skywalker, narrowly escape with their
lives–it’s the most alarming evidence
yet that sparks of political unrest
are threatening to ignite into total
rebellion. The governments of
numerous worlds are chafing under the
strict regulations of the Galactic
Alliance, and diplomatic efforts to
enforce compliance are failing.
Fearing the worst, the Alliance
readies a preemptive display of
military might in a bid to bring the
rogue worlds in line before an
uprising erupts. The designated
target of this exercise: planet
Corellia–renowned for the brash
independence and renegade spirit that
have made its favorite son, Han Solo,
a legend. Something of a rogue
himself, Jacen is nevertheless duty
bound as a Jedi to stand with his
uncle, Jedi Master Luke Skywalker, on
the side of the Galactic Alliance.
But when the wary Corellians launch a
counterstrike, the Alliance’s show of
force–and a secret mission to disable
Corellia’s crucial Centerpoint
Station–give way to an armed
skirmish. Once the smoke clears, the
battle lines are drawn. Now the
specter of full-scale war looms
between a growing cadre of defiant
planets and the Galactic Alliance
that some fear is becoming a new
Empire. And even as both sides
struggle to find a diplomatic
solution, mysterious acts of
treachery and sabotage threaten peace
efforts at every turn. Determined to
root out those behind the mayhem,
Jacen follows a trail of cryptic
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clues to a dark rendezvous with the
most shocking of revelations . . .
while Luke grapples with something
even more troubling: dream visions of
a shadowy figure whose Force power
and ruthlessness remind him of Darth
Vader–a lethal enemy who strikes like
a dark spirit on a mission of doom.
An agent of evil who, if Luke’s
visions come to pass, will bring
untold pain to the Jedi Master . . .
and to the entire galaxy. Features a
bonus section following the novel
that includes a primer on the Star
Wars expanded universe, and over half
a dozen excerpts from some of the
most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!
Star Wars: Crimson Empire - Council
of Blood Mike Richardson 1999
Following the death of Imperial Guard
turncoat Carnor Jax at the hand of
the last Guard, Kir Kanos, the
Galactic Empire suddenly finds itself
devoid of a leader, and an Interim
Council is assembled to rule the
Empire until a new Emperor can be
selected. But when Council members
become targets for assassination,
Kanos becomes the prime suspect and
again stands at the center of a
storm! *
Vortex Troy Denning 2012-04 Includes
a Star Wars novels timeline at
beginning of book.
Betrayal (Star Wars: Legacy of the
Force #1). Aaron Allston 2007
Star Wars Legends Epic Collection:
Legacy Vol. 3 2020-05-05 Cade
Skywalker and his crew are back to
their old pirating ways, but soon
find themselves stranded on Tatooine
- with a trio of Black Sun assassins
on their trail! Elsewhere, Imperial
deep-cover agent Morrigan Corde has
plans of her own. She'll stop at
nothing to fi nd Cade...but the ghost
of Luke Skywalker just might find him
first! Meanwhile, with Darth Krayt
missing, the evil Sith Darth Wyyrlok
has proclaimed himself the new
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emperor of the galaxy. But the other
Sith have their own ideas! And when
the overthrown Empire-in-exile
prepares to take back control of the
galaxy with their own Force users,
will the Jedi join them to defeat a
common enemy? In the far future of
Star Wars, nothing is what it seems!
COLLECTING: STAR WARS: LEGACY (2006)
37-40, 42-50; STAR WARS: LEGACY - WAR
(2010) 1-6
Star Wars Troy Denning 2013 Han Solo,
Luke Skywalker, and Princess Leia
have spent a lifetime fighting wars,
bringing the Jedi back from
extinction, raising families, and
saving the galaxy more times than
they can count.
Apocalypse Troy Denning 2013 Jedi and
Sith face off - with Coruscant as
their battlefield. For the Sith, it's
the chance to restore their dominance
over the galaxy that forgot them for
so long. For Abeloth, it's a giant
step in her quest to conquer all life
everywhere. For Luke Skywalker, it's
a call to arms to eradicate the Sith
and their monstrous new master once
and for all.
Star Wars: Legacy of the Force II Bloodlines Karen Traviss 2012-09-30
As civil war continues to break out
in the Galactic Alliance, terrorism
begins to drive the Alliance towards
ever more repressive laws. Families
find themselves divided, and old
friendships are torn apart. But the
bitterest enemy can be your own flesh
and blood - and your foe can turn out
to be your only ally. Old enemies Han
Solo and Boba Fett are drawn together
as they both learn some harsh truths
about their own kin, while Luke and
Mara Skywalker fear for their only
son, Ben, when his Jedi Master, Jacen
Solo, makes a dangerous choice that
shocks both families and the galaxy
at large.
Outcast Aaron Allston 2009 After a
violent civil war and the devastation
wrought by the now-fallen Darth
betrayal-star-wars-legacy-of-the-force-1-aaron-allston

Caedus, the Galactic Alliance is in
crisis--and in need, in this latest
chapter in the extraordinary history
of the "Star Wars" Galaxy.
Order 66 Karen Traviss 2009 When the
ruthless Chancellor Palpatine issues
his nefarious Order 66, which calls
for the extermination of the Jedi,
the members of the Omega and Delta
squads are faced with a desperate
choice between the Order and their
loyalty to their Jedi allies.
Star Wars: the High Republic - Trail
of Shadows Marvel Comics 2022-04-12
JEDI KNIGHT AND PRIVATE EYE TEAM UP
TO UNCOVER A MYSTERY THAT WILL CHANGE
THE HIGH REPUBLIC FOREVER! A Jedi
Master is dead. Another is in a state
of complete shock. It's a murder the
likes of which the Jedi Order has
never seen before. There are no
leads. There are no suspects. There
is no motive. But Jedi Investigator
EMERICK CAPHTOR must solve the case
before it's too late. The fate of the
Jedi, the Hutts, the Nihil and
everyone in the galaxy, hangs by this
tangled thread of lies and deceit.
Emerick will need to dive into the
darkness, testing himself and his
Jedi ideals like never before. He'll
need help. Luckily, Private Eye SIAN
HOLT lives in the dark. Together,
they'll follow this trail of shadows
wherever it leads. If they can work
together, that is.
Star Wars: Fate of the Jedi: Backlash
Aaron Allston 2011-01-11 Three major
storylines run through the Fate of
the Jedi series. One is the odyssey
of Jedi Grand-Master-in-Exile Luke
Skywalker and his son Ben, as they
travel from one world of non-Jedi
Force-users to the next in search of
clues as to what might have turned
Jacen Solo to embrace the evil ways
of the Sith Lords. The second is the
attempts of Galactic Alliance Chief
of State Natasi Daala to break the
power of the Jedi Order, while young
Jedi Knights on a variety of worlds
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are inexplicably going insane. And
the third is the tale of a previously
unknown lost tribe of Sith as they
rejoin the known galaxy determined to
kill Luke Skywalker, destroy all the
Jedi, and reinstate the Sith as
supreme rulers. In Backlash, Luke and
Ben will visit the deadly world of
Dathomir, home to the Night Sisters,
otherwise known as the Dathomiri
Witches, as an ancient evil, released
from its prison, stretches its hungry
tendrils ever farther through the
galaxy...
Star Wars: Legacy of the Force I Betrayal Aaron Allston 2012-10-31
This is the era of Luke Skywalker's
legacy: the Jedi Master has unified
the order into a cohesive group of
powerful Jedi Knights. However, as
this era begins, planetary interests
threaten to disrupt this time of
relative peace and Luke is plagued by
visions of an approaching darkness.
Melding the galaxy into one cohesive
political whole after the savage war
with the Yuuzhan Vong is not the
easiest task, and already some worlds
are chafing under the demands of the
new government. Civil war may be
brewing, and the Skywalker-Solo clan
find that they might not all be on
the same side. Meanwhile, evil is
rising again--out of the best
intentions--and it looks like the
legacy of the Skywalkers may come
full circle...
Exile Aaron Allston 2007 As Jacen
Solo continues his victorious
campaign against the Corellian
rebels, Han and Leia Solo and Luke
and Mara Skywalker begin to suspect
that someone has been manipulating
the war, and unless the enemy can be
stopped, galactic peace will be
impossible.
Star Wars: Legacy Volume 7 Storms
John Ostrander 2009 Legacy continues
to expand into the uncharted future
of the Star Wars universe! A shakeup
in the Sith leadership has made the
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galaxy a worse place, not a better
one. On the planet of Dac, the Mon
Calamari are still feeling the wrath
of Darth Krayt—their punishment for
betraying the Sith Empire. Meanwhile,
a victory has turned sour—and
possibly deadly—for Cade Skywalker
and his companions. And the Galactic
Alliance comes closer to forming an
alliance with deposed Emperor Roan
Fel’s forces against their mutual
enemy. Now, if they can just agree on
who that enemy is...
Backlash Aaron Allston 2011 After a
violent civil war and the devastation
wrought by the now-fallen Darth
Caedus, the Galactic Alliance is in
crisis--and in need, in this latest
chapter in the extraordinary history
of the "Star Wars" Galaxy.
Betrayal Aaron Allston 2007 This is
the era of Luke Skywalker's legacy:
the Jedi Master has unified the order
into a cohesive group of powerful
Jedi Knights. However, as this era
begins, planetary interests threaten
to disrupt this time of relative
peace and Luke is plagued by visio
Deceived: Star Wars Legends (The Old
Republic) Paul S. Kemp 2011-03-22 The
second novel set in the Old Republic
era and based on the massively
multiplayer online game Star Wars®:
The Old Republic™ ramps up the action
and brings readers face-to-face for
the first time with a Sith warrior to
rival the most sinister of the
Order’s Dark Lords—Darth Malgus, the
mysterious, masked Sith of the wildly
popular “Deceived” and “Hope” game
trailers. Malgus brought down the
Jedi Temple on Coruscant in a brutal
assault that shocked the galaxy. But
if war crowned him the darkest of
Sith heroes, peace would transform
him into something far more
heinous—something Malgus would never
want to be, but cannot stop, any more
than he can stop the rogue Jedi fast
approaching. Her name is Aryn
Leneer—and the lone Knight that
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Malgus cut down in the fierce battle
for the Jedi Temple was her Master.
And now she’s going to find out what
happened to him, even if it means
breaking every rule in the book.
Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on
the Star Wars expanded universe, and
over half a dozen excerpts from some
of the most popular Star Wars books
of the last thirty years!
The Force Unleashed Sean Williams
2009 A novel based on the release of
the Star Wars video game follows
Darth Vader as he embarks on a quest
to rid the galaxy of the Jedi and
confronts life-altering decisions
that could change everything.
Star Wars: The New Jedi Order - Force
Heretic II Refugee Sean Williams
2012-10-31 The second of a massmarket original trilogy charting the
beginning of the galaxy's victory
over the dreaded Yuuzhan Vong alien
invaders. Under the leadership of
Luke Skywalker and a combined Jedigovernment council, the newly formed
Galatic Federation of Free Alliances
is doggedly fighting back--and
winning. Luke is on a quest for a
legend, in hope of bringing back the
ultimate answer to the war. And a
mysterious prophet has risen among
the Yuuzhan Vong lower castes to turn
Yuuzhan Vong culture on its ear. This
adventure includes major storylines
for favorite characters, both old and
new.
The Force Unleashed II: Star Wars
Legends Sean Williams 2011-06-28 As
ruthless apprentice to Darth Vader,
Starkiller was mercilessly schooled
in the ways of the dark side,
commanded to exterminate the last of
the purged Jedi Order, and groomed
for the ultimate Sith power play:
assassination of the Emperor. He
served without question, killed
without remorse, and lost his heart
without warning to beautiful Imperial
fighter pilot Juno Eclipse, never
betrayal-star-wars-legacy-of-the-force-1-aaron-allston

suspecting that he was just a tool in
the schemes of his masters—until it
was too late to escape their lethal
betrayal. Juno mourned Starkiller as
dead...but now he is back, purged of
all memories and programmed to kill.
And as fate brings Juno and
Starkiller closer to reuniting, with
Darth Vader determined not to lose
his assassin a second time, they will
both have to make a stand. The prize
is freedom. The punishment for
failing will be eternal enslavement
to the dark side of the Force...
Features a bonus section following
the novel that includes a primer on
the Star Wars expanded universe, and
over half a dozen excerpts from some
of the most popular Star Wars books
of the last thirty years!
Inferno Troy Denning 2007 Picking up
where "Legacy of the Force:
Sacrifice" leaves off, this latest
installment carries the sagas classic
heroes further into a new dimension
of adventure. As civil war grips the
galaxy, the Skywalker and Solo
families are reeling after a shocking
turn of events. Original.
Star Wars Aaron Allston 2006
Omen Christie Golden 2009 SCIENCE
FICTION. The Jedi Order is in crisis.
The late Jacen Solo's shocking
transformation into murderous Sith
Lord Darth Caedus has cast a damning
pall over those who wield the Force
for good: Two Jedi Knights have
succumbed to an inexplicable and
dangerous psychosis, criminal charges
have driven Luke Skywalker into selfimposed exile, and power-hungry Chief
of State Natasi Daala is exploiting
anti-Jedi sentiment to undermine the
Order's influence within the Galactic
Alliance. Forbidden to intervene in
Jedi affairs, Luke is on a desperate
mission to uncover the truth behind
Jacen's fall to the dark side-and to
learn what's turning peaceful Jedi
into raving lunatics. But finding
answers will mean venturing into the
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mind-bending space of the Kathol
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Rift.
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